
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: The whole class 

Dolphins: Lucie & Lucas 

Seahorses: LJ & Aiko 

Sharks: Lilia & Jack   

Penguins: Dylan 

Bears: Patrick & Orlagh  

Leopards: Christian & Macey 

Tigers: Ella & Romy  

Lions: Tyler, Maya & Owen  

 

Class Star Attendance:   

Dolphins 98% 

Friday 18th December 

Preston Together Community Hub 
Please see attached a flyer regarding help if you or 
someone you know needs any help over the festive 

period. 
Thank you so much to all our families who donated to 

our Foxton Christmas Charity Collection. 
The hundreds and hundreds of items donated have now 
been taken to the Foxton Centre to be shared out with 

homeless children, families and vulnerable adults. 

Christmas Raffle 
Our Christmas Raffle was a great success – thank you for 
supporting.  Winning names attached to the newsletter. 

 
The Nativity with our Nursery children & Dolphins Class  

https://youtu.be/AnoJyB6CWu8 
 

The link will be sent via the APP for our Advent 

Reflection. 
 

100 Club 
Congratulations to Miss Taylor & Mrs. Salim who have 

both won in our December draw. 
 

Please see attached the Parish Bulletin for 
the times of Masses & how to book. 

attendance. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Christmas Quiz 
Thank you to everyone who took 

part in our Quiz last Friday.  It 

was a great success.  Well done to 

our winners! 

 

 

 

COVID Cases 
If your child develops symptoms of COVID up to & including 
Christmas Eve  & subsequently receives a “positive” test it is 
imperative that you contact us so we can ensure the correct 

contact tracing is carried out.   
Please email Mrs. Mac – bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk & 
upload results to the APP. Thank you for your co-operation 

in this matter. 
 

A Message from Mrs. Barlow 

We have made it – a whole term in school under Covid 

restrictions. I am so, so, proud of our staff , governors, 

children and parents.  Bubbles, sanitiser, hand washing, 

temperature-taking and mask wearing hasn’t stopped our 

school family working together. 

Thank you so much for your generous donations to the 

Foxhall Centre, and to school funds. 

Thank you for your smiles at the school gates – even in the 

rain. 

Thank you to staff, who have worked under very challenging 

circumstances but have still made this school a happy, 

engaging, challenging and supportive learning place. 

Thank you to our children – the reason and purpose for all 

that we do – and thank you parents for sharing your 

children with us and letting us love them too. 

 

We wish you and your families a very happy Christmas as we 

celebrate the birth of Jesus- the new light coming into the 

world. 

Love from Mrs Barlow  
 

 

 

We return to school 

on Tuesday 5 

January 2021 
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